

Antioch Baptist Church

6531 Little Ox Rd Fairfax Station, VA 22039

Phone: 703-425-0710 Fax: 703-764-9172 E-mail: antioch@antioch-church.org www.antioch-church.org

Rev. Dr. Marshal L. Ausberry, Sr.

Senior Pastor

Kiah D. Spinks

Rick Anderson
Chairman Deacon/Deaconess Ministry

Beverly Wilson
Chairperson, Trustee Ministry

January 19, 2020

Dear Parents:

In a just a few months, your child will celebrate a milestone in their life as they graduate from high school! I realize this is no small feat. To God be the glory!

I wanted to take a minute to ensure you understand the process of how scholarships are awarded here at Antioch.

First, all graduating seniors who are <u>members</u> of Antioch Baptist Church and <u>submit</u> a scholarship application, will receive a graduation gift of \$250.00. Additionally, there will be opportunities for your graduating senior to receive additional awards from Antioch raising the total graduation gift up to \$1,000.

When determining the amount awarded to each student, I along with Pastor Ausberry will award additional amounts as noted below:

- 1) **Study Award** (\$250.00): If the graduating senior is a regular participant in Christian Education opportunities at Antioch such as Encounter, Teen talk, LIT Awana member or one of the other Christian Education opportunities afforded by Antioch.
- 2) **Service Award** (\$250.00): If the graduating senior is a regular participant in one of the ministries at Antioch such as the Youth Choir, Ushering, assisting with the Media and Technology Ministry, serving in Awana, Feed the homeless, etc.
- 3) **Saint Award** (\$250.00): If the graduating senior has participated in both service and study venues, but has also gone above and beyond during their years at Antioch.

One of the main reasons we award scholarships on a tiered basis is to encourage the spiritual growth of our youth here at Antioch. We feel through participation in study and service, your youth will have the opportunity to grow and be ready spiritually for the next phase of their young adult life.

Your child will be awarded their scholarship on June 7th at the graduate luncheon immediately following the 11:30 service, in the Multi-Purpose Room located in the Ministry Center.

If you have any questions regarding how Antioch will distribute scholarships to graduating seniors, I can be reached at (571) 732-4254 or at aharris@antioch-church.org.

In Christ, Reverend Alan Harris Associate Pastor, Student Ministries

cc: Pastor Marshal L Ausberry, Sr.



THE REVEREND DOCTOR JOHN Q. GIBBS SERVICE SCHOLARSHIP

APPLICATION DEADLINE: Sunday, April 26, 2020

NAME:			
NAME:(LAST)	(FIRST)	(M.I.)	
PARENT/GUARDIAN:			
ADDRESS:HOME PHONE (INCLUDE AREA	(CODE):		
DATE OF BIRTH:			
GRADUATE'S EMAIL ADDRE			
PARENT(S)/GUARDIAN(S) El			
HIGH SCHOOL:			
DATE OF GRADUATION:			
HIGH SCHOOL ACTIVITIES:			
HONODG AND AWADDG			
HONORS AND AWARDS:			
OTHER SCHOLARSHIPS REC	'FIVFD•		
	EIVED.		



ANTIOCH BAPTIST CHURCH MINISTRIES IN WHICH YOU ACTIVELY SERVE:			
HAVE YOU APPLIED TO A FOUR-YEAR COLLEGE OR UNIVERSITY, SPECI SCHOOL, OR COMMUNITY COLLEGE?YESNO	ALTY		
HAVE YOU BEEN ACCEPTED?YESNO			
NAME OF INSTITUTION:			
MAJOR/MINOR:			
PROFESSIONAL GOALS:			



On a separate sheet of paper, please type a 500-650 WORD ESSAY on how you know you are saved. In addition, please describe how your relationship with Christ has changed/impacted your life.